
Keke  Wyatt  Announces
Certified, Her First Album In
Almost A Decade
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Keke Wyatt’s Certified is her sixth album and first in seven
years. The title track is a sultry bedroom bop written by
Wyatt with Kissie Lee, Elvis Williams, and Alphonso Crawford.
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Wyatt’s sensuous vocals invites her lover to intimacy with
feelings much stronger than lust. The control and emotional
depth that fans expect in her singing is still there making
the song’s title a testament to her personal desires and her
artistry. Seven years ago she released Keke Covers and gave
new life to a collection of classic songs. Certified marks her
return to the Shanachie label of which she is elated to be
working with again. “I really feel good about signing with
Shanachie!” shares Keke. “I’m excited and finally ready. I
feel like this time we will create magic together and make
HISTORY!”

Certified has eight original songs and one cover all produced
by Blac Elvis known for his work with Usher and Beyoncé. The
album comes out June 28th just in time to give her passionate
fanbase a chance to make summer memories with her new music.
In  the  meantime,  Wyatt  keeps  fans  engaged  on  her  popular
social media channels with her everyday life. 

 


